
 

 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, April 1, 2024 

3:00 PM 

 
The regular meeting  of the Wichita Airport Advisory Board (WAAB) was held in the 

Administration Building Board Room, 2173 Air Cargo Road and via a virtual format. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT 
 

Present in Person: Chair Tim Bonnell, Marco Alcocer, Victoria Carro, Jerome Cottner, 

Charlie Fletcher, Randy Frazer, Mike Greene, Vice Chair Ron Ryan, Scott Stiles 

 

Present Virtually: John Hennessey, Sierra Scott 

 
STAFF PRESENT 

 

Present in Person: Jesse Romo, Brad Christopher, Jill Darge, Paula Kehres, John Oswald, 

Valerie Wise, Jean Zoglman 

 

Present Virtually: Chris Dotson, Jacque Butler  

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

Darge  took roll call. Chair Bonnell called the meeting to order once a quorum was 

established. 

Bonnell welcomed new board members Victoria Carro and Mike Greene. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Chair Bonnell requested approval of the March 4, 2024 meeting minutes. Motion was made 

by Vice Chair Ryan and seconded by Fletcher; motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

 

• Wise reported that February was a record-breaking month with enplanements up 15% 

which is 4% higher than the previous February high in 2020.  

• New parking rates went into effect in February. As a result, each of the parking lots has 

increased anywhere from 5 % to 26%. 

• ABM has been re-selected as the parking management company, that term starts May 1 

and has a base five-year term plus two one-year options. 

 

• Walker Consultants has been selected to provide us with a parking analysis. Updates of 



the recommendations will be provided as they become available. 

• A celebration of the 70Th anniversary of the airport and the USA Today 3rd best small 

airport event took place today.  Approximately 600 people attended the celebration.   

• Hangar LLC lease was finalized by the Wichita Airport Authoirty for development of the 

east side of Jabara. 

 

STAFF REPORTS 

 

• Darge gave an update on current job postings.  

• Oswald and gave a presentation on Engineering. A copy of the presentation is attached. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

 

• Bonnell thanked Christopher for his many years of service. 

 

 

The next regular Wichita Airport Advisory Board meeting is scheduled to be held at 3:00 p.m. on 

Monday, May 6, 2024. 


